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24th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Melrose and The Pre-Preparatory Department, 

I hope you are well. 

I am writing to update you on the recent parent survey that many of you completed. 

Firstly, can I thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts. They were very helpful in understanding 

the things that you really value and the areas that we could reflect on. 

Overall, at Melrose, the areas of particular strength were the teaching and teachers, and the strong pastoral 

care and sense of community. 

  

The key themes for further reflection were the provision of co-curricular activities and sport, and 

communication. 

  

In line with this we are launching a College wide consultation on co-curricular and sport provision next 

term where we will have focus groups of staff, pupils and of course parents. If you would like to be 

involved, please look out for correspondence from Mr Henderson, Deputy Principal (Enrichment) early 

next term. Our aim will be to complete that consultation by the end of the Michaelmas term. 

  

In addition, we will also be reviewing our parent communication systems and we will reach out for parents 

who would like to join a focus group in that area as well. 

 

With only one week left until the end of term, things are picking up a pace and I look forward to seeing 

many of you at our end of term events next week. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Elaine Ozanne 

 

 


